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Rep. Adams' Statement on the Administration’s Medical Deferment Policy
Change
Office of Congresswoman Alma Adams [repalmaadamsnc12@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 3:51 PM

To: Steve Johnston

Rep. Adams' Statement on the
Administration’s Medical Deferment Policy Change

Washington, DC – Congresswoman Alma S. Adams (NC-12) released the
following statement on President Trump’s unannounced policy change to
restrict USCIS from processing medical deferments for migrants.

“This decision is another hateful and mean-spirited display from this
Administration, that was accompanied with no public mention or notice. I join
my colleagues in urging an immediate reversal of this policy and resume
consideration of these deferments, which for many is a question of life and
death. I will continue to stand with our immigrant community in fighting against
this Administration’s cruelty.
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